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An e-workshop has been organized by 

NPTEL, Local Chapter B. P. Chaliha 

College on May 28, 2024 in 

association with Care group of 

Institutions, Tiruchirapalli, Tamil Nadu. 

The program has been initiated by 

Local Chapter Team, NPTEL, IIT 

Madras. The aim of the program is to 

create maximum awareness among faculty members about NPTEL and its various initiatives. 

The program started with the brief introduction about the program given by SPOC of B. P. 

Chaliha College. It is followed by the speech of Principal 

from both the institutions. The session of the program has 

been taken by Ms. Bharathi, Head of Operations, NPTEL, 

IIT Madras. In that session the speaker mentioned about 

the purpose of NPTEL and its features, NPTEL Online 

Certification courses and the concept of NPTEL Local 

Chapter to the faculty members before commencement of 

this new session July – Dec, 2024. After that session both 

the SPOC summarize the impact of Local Chapter in their 

respective institutions.  The program ended with vote of 

thanks by SPOC of Care Group College. 

 

 

 


